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Hi

2

I live on Gloucester Avenue and would like to raise an objection to the proposed penthouses on Darwin
Court. Apart from the years of disruption this would cause and the worrying presedent that a higher block
would set 1 have another objection. London is full of empty luxury flats that are built and sold to people
who have no interest in living in them.

There is great need for housing in Camden but that is for social housing and not luxury flats.

Best wishes

Tim



